
Eco Warriors Minutes 12.10.22 

Attendees: Tillie, Bonnie, Gracie, Theo, Jemima, Austin 

Apologies: Logan, Kaine, Katie, Dixie 

 

1. Announcements 

• What are we doing well in our school feedback? 

• We are going to start one of our targets – to research 

playground games around the world and write about them for 

our new playground timetable. 

• List of plants we want in our garden. 

• Feedback from your outdoor clean up on Monday. 

• What would you like to do with Morris on the 24/10/22? 

• We need a chair person and a minutes person 

 

2. Discussion  

• Chair person – Gracie Davison-Shepherd 

• Minutes person – Jemima Davies 

• Countries to research 

 

3. Actions 

Tillie researched playground games in Australia 

Austin researched playground games in China 

Theo researched playground games in Russia 

Bonnie researched playground games in Italy 

Jemima researched playground games in North America 

Gracie researched playground games in Spain. 

We didn’t finish in time so this will be continued at home.  

Monday 10.10.22 – warriors went litter picking with Morris all around 

the school. Picking up five bags of rubbish. Next session they want 

to plant; 



• Daffodils 

• spring onions 

• blueberry 

• onions 

• sweet peas 

• poppy seeds 
 

4. To do for next week:  

• Go back to your classes and ask them what we are doing well as 

a school 

• Finish posters from around the world 


